


falling on lines. This work should have been completed, with the previous tax break, rate
increases, storm surcharge etc.

FPL continues to profit and the PSC allows them to by raising rates on their customers.
Please stand up for Floridians and say NO to this massive rate hike.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Vonda Strong

Post Office Box 530
Lawtey FL, 32058-0530
v2strong3@gmail.com




